





Tel.: +202 24 453 427 - +202 29 224 637 +202 29 224 636 - +202 24 453 444

+202 24 452 635 - +202 24 453 532

Fax: +202 24 452 700

+202 24 452 758 (IG) Direct

Dear Preparatory students and parents,

We would like to announce that our Christmas dish party will be on Tuesday 24th December 2024. The dish party will take place in the playground during a specific time of the day. Everyone is kindly asked to bring home cooked healthy food (junk food is not allowed). Students are allowed to come out of uniform. However, please make sure to wear suitable clothes that are appropriate to school (no shorts, skirts or ripped pants).

Also get ready because Santa will be paying us a visit.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a happy new year.

Deputy for the Preparatory Stage

Shadwa Samir

Thadwa Jamir

College Director

Hala Toma

